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Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm   6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 

CURRICULUM INFORMATION 

Year 
Group 

Maths English Science 

R Queen themed subtraction  Books about Queen Elizabeth II Jubilee Activities  

Y1 Jubilee Week  Jubilee Week  Jubilee Week  

Y2 Recap prior knowledge  Non-chronological reports  Plants  

Y3 Jubilee Week  Jubilee Week  Jubilee Week  

Y4 Jubilee Week Jubilee Week Jubilee Week 

Y5 Measures  Editing & improving Cosmic writing  Jubilee Activities  
Y6 Isle of Wight Residential Trip  Isle of Wight Residential Trip  Isle of Wight Residential Trip 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders for Jubilee Week 23-27 May 2022 
 
 

 

Next week will be our final countdown to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. The school term 

will end with our ‘Jubilee Week'.   

Prepare to be Proud 

Parents are welcome to visit their child/children’s class/es on Thursday 26th May 

1:30pm-2:05pm.  

Jubilee Party, Friday 27th May 

Children can come to school dressed up to celebrate the Jubilee.  Children might like to 

wear 'Crowns and Tiaras' themed fancy dress or patriotic colours of red, white and 

blue. 
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Every book sold at the Book Fair helps to earn Rewards that we can spend on books and resources for the 
library.  As an example, for every £10 that you spend, the school can earn up to £6 back in Rewards  
to spend to refresh the range of children’s books in the library. 

At the last Book Fair we raised £266, the Y6 Librarians were delighted to receive new books for. 

 

 

Save the Date  BOOKFAIR Monday  6th - Friday 10th June  

The Book Fair will be returning to School and we are very 

pleased to be able to welcome you into School to purchase 

the books.  

The Book Fair will take place in Extended Services from 3.10 

pm - 3.30pm.  

Every book sold at the Book Fair helps to earn Rewards that 

we can spend on books and resources for the library.  As an 

example, for every £10 that you spend, the school can earn 

up to £6 back in Rewards to spend to refresh the range of 

children’s books in the library. 

At the last Book Fair we raised £266, the Y6 Librarians were 

delighted to receive new books for the Library this week. 

 

Ice- Cream Friday 

Every Friday, commencing next week 27th May, we will be running an Ice-Cream Cart for the 
children as they leave school for the weekend. On sale will be a selection of individually 
wrapped Ice-Lollies and Ice-Creams at a cost between 50p to £1 each. Contactless payments 
will be accepted alongside cash so please feel free to come along. All money raised will go 
towards the school PFA, funding learning equipment for the children. 



RIVER OF HOPE EXHIBITION 

 

From Friday 20th May to Sunday 12th June St Peter's Catholic Primary School will 

be participating in the Gloucester River of Hope exhibition at Gloucester Museum. 

The Gloucester River of Hope is an arts-based learning project linking schools 

within the Gloucester Schools Partnership to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee. The Queen has always shown a great love and respect for the natural 

environment. We hope that this project will encourage young people around the 

world to think about the importance of safeguarding the future of their own natural 

environment.    

Every child in school was invited to design a flag to show how we could improve our 

environment over the next 70 years. Thank you to all those who entered.  Our 

school's flag was brilliantly designed by Zofia in Year 4 and Ksawery, Zofia, 

Shanelle and Anna in Year 5.   

 



HEADLICE 

 

We have cases of headlice in school at the moment.  Could we please ask 

that you check your child’s hair on a regular basis and treat as  

appropriate. Many thanks for your help. 

 

 

ART CELEBRATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are taking part in the GSP, celebration of art exhibition 2022 at St Mary de Crypt 

in the heart of the City of Gloucester. Children have been busy producing art work 

across the school and a selection of their art will be displayed in the exhibition. The 

exhibition will run for two weeks, from Friday 20th May 2022, which will include the 

half-term week, enabling children to visit the exhibition with their families and 

friends. Please feel free to make a visit during May half term to see some of our 

school's amazing creations! 



 

School Dinners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Your child may be able to have free school dinners if you qualify for certain bene-

fits. 

 

Why should I apply? 

For every child that is entitled to free school meals the school receives extra 

funding to enhance provision and improve progress and outcomes for children. So 

please apply even if you do not wish to take up your free school meal. 

 

What are the qualifying criteria for Free School Meals? 

Your child might be able to get free school meals if you get any of the following: 

 Income Support 

 income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

 income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 the guaranteed element of Pension Credit 

 Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and 

have an annual gross income of no more than £16,190) 

 Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for 

Working Tax Credit 

Universal Credit - your household income must be less than £7,400 a year (after 

tax and not including any benefits you get) 

 

Please click here to see if you are eligible.  It doesn't take long, you only need your 

NI number plus your login details used when you applied for a primary school place, 

and you get an instant decision.  Please remember that this is different to the free 

school meals that children get in Reception, Y1 and Y2 so it is still worth applying 

even if your child is in one of these year groups. 

 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-transport-and-free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/








DINNER MENU – w/c 23rd MAY  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

HOUSE  

POINTS 

Weekly Totals Cumulative Total  

Fire 101 Fire 380 

Earth 114 Earth  314 

Water 134 Water  363 

Wind 90 Wind 326 

Congratulations 

to  

Fire 

Tuesday Thursday Friday Wednesday Monday 

Spaghetti Bolo-

gnaise 

Sausage & Mash  Battered Fish & Chips  Roast Chicken  Macaroni Cheese  

Vegan Burger  Veggie Chilli & Rice  Cheese & Bean Pasty  Roast Quorn  Vegan Sausage 

Roll 

Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato  

 Mon 23rd May   Y6  Isle of Wight Residential Trip  

 Thurs 26th May  Whole School Prepare to be Proud 1:30pm—2:05pm 

 Thurs 26th May  Whole School   Ascension Thursday Mass  2.15pm 

 Fri 27th May  Whole School  Queen’s Platinum Jubilee   

 Fri 27th May    FINISH FOR HALF TERM  

NORMAL TIME 

 

 Mon 30th May   HALF TERM   

 Mon 6th June    Start of term  8.55am 

  Mon  6th June   Whole School  Book Fair   During the week 

 Weds 15th June     New EYFS Meeting   5.30pm/6.00pm 

 Thurs 23rd June   Y6   Leavers’ Mass   During the school day  

 Weds 29th June    School Official 10th Birthday Mass  2.00pm  

 Fri 1st July   Y4   Chedworth Roman Villa   9.00am—2.00pm 

 Weds 6th July   Y6  Gloucester Ski Slope   10.30am—2.30pm 

 Thurs 7th July   Whole School   Move up Day   

 Mon 11th July   Whole School   Reports Home   

 Weds 13th July   Y6  Production   

 Fri 15th July   Whole School   Sports Day   

 Mon 18th July   Y6   Leavers’ Mass   10.00am 

 Tues 19th July    Reserve Day for Sports Day   

 Weds 20th July   Y6   Leavers’ Assembly   9.05am  

 Weds 20th July    FINISH AT 1.00PM  

  Fri 2nd September    Start of the new academic year   8.55am  


